
 

 

                       Alejandro Barraza – Director 

                                                                                            1280 Med Park Dr – Las Cruces, NM - 88005 

                                                                                                                                     575-523-7577  fax 575-524-3874 

                                                                                                                                  abarraza@dioceseoflascruces.org 

   

2017 Spring Break  

Group Registration 

To be filled out by Group Leader  

 
Please Return by February 3 with $100/participant Deposit.  Names and final payment not due until March 3.  Names can 
be added and/or dropped until March 3.  Please send deposit to Diocese of Las Cruces – Accounts Receivable – 1280 
Med Park Drive – Las Cruces, NM – 88005.  Please indicate in the memo: Young Adult Ministry. 

 
University                

First Name                

Last Name                

Position                

Email                 

Cell                 

Address                

City              Zip Code      

Site Preferred: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Number of Participants:  Students _______   Adults _______ Amount enclosed; ____________________ 

Vehicles / Transportation  ( the week relies on each group providing transportation to and from worksites) 

Number of Vehicles:           Number of People in each:      

1. Number of people able to participate as Crew Leaders?    

2.  Does your group have any musician?  Singers? _______  Number: ____________  


